
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF AUDIT REPORT 

OF ELA TOWNSHIP, 

Ela Township hereby provides public notice that an audit of its funds for the period beginning April1, 

2015 through March 31, 2016 has been made, and that a report of such audit dated September 15, 2016 

performed by Evans, Marshall & Pease, PC has been filed with the County Clerk of Lake County, in 

accordance with 30 ILCS 15/0.01 et seq. The full report of the audit is available for public inspection at 

1155 East Route 22, Lake Zurich, IL 60047 during regular business hours 8:am to 5:pm Monday 

through Thursday and 8:am to 1:pm on Friday except for holidays. 

 


